
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery 

Newsletter 

 27th September 2019 

This week we have been… 
 …making cakes for our Macmillan fundraising event.  

 … helping Kitty  and Polly, our Concept cats, to learn about ‘little’. 
 … learning about ‘in’, ‘on’ and ‘under’. 

 … learning the nursery rhyme about Humpty Dumpty. 
Humpty Dumpty sat on a wall, 
Humpty had a great fall, 
All the King’s horses and all the King’s men 
Couldn’t put Humpty together again! 

  

Important Dates and Messages: 
 

 We ask for a £5 cooking/craft donation every half term.  Please send donations in a sealed, named envelope and 
hand to Nursey staff. Thank you to those who have already sent in contributions, as you will be aware from media 
coverage, school budgets are very stretched at this time.  
 

 Please remember: - If you are providing packed lunches, please do not include anything containing sesame seeds or 
nuts of any kind. We have children in Nursery with severe allergies. Thank you. 

 
 Our first Parent Consultation Evening of the year will take place on Monday 18th November. Sign-up sheets will be 

available after half term.  
 

 We have been asked to remind you that dogs are not allowed on site – we have had reports that a number of 
dogs are being brought into the area next to Nursery.  

  
 Please sign up for the whole school newsletter as there will no longer be a paper version sent out each week. 
 
 Mrs Flynn will endeavor to open her classroom at 8.40 am to avoid congestion in the mornings, parents are more than 

welcome to wait outside the classroom before this time. 
 
 Please remember to sign up for milk if your child requires it in Nursery. 
 
 If your child is absent from school, please let us know by phoning 01564 826709, texting 07624 881327 or 

emailing office@coppice.worcs.sch.uk before 8.30am on the day (please avoid sending in letters except 
when supplying evidence of medical appointments). It is important you give us the reason for the absence 
so that we can monitor any potential outbreak of illness and also so that we are able to record it accurately 
on the register. Any absences that remain unexplained after two weeks will be marked as unauthorised. 
Thank you in anticipation of your co-operation. 
Whilst we strongly discourage taking holidays during term-time, if you do wish to do this, please complete 
a ‘leave of absence form’ (available from the office). 

 
 

 

 
Happy Birthday to: Harry, Jack, Caleb, Hudson 
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